
 
 
 
 
 
 

15.1.13 

 

Dear Parents  

 

On Wednesday 23rd January, Year 4 will be visiting the Hancock Museum, to 

undertake activities linked to our Ancient Egypt topic. The children will be 

taking part in a “Mummies Unwrapped” workshop as well as having the 

opportunity to look around the museum itself. 

 

We shall be departing school at 9.15am, on public transport, and children will 

return in time for afternoon lessons, but will require a packed lunch to eat at 

the museum.  

 

In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a 

voluntary contribution of £1.00 to cover the cost of the trip. If it is not 

possible to fund the trip with voluntary contributions then regrettably the trip 

cannot take place. 

 

If you have any queries about the trip, please see us. 

 

Thank-you for your support. 

 

Miss Scott, Mrs Robertson 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for my child ......................................................to go on the visit. 

 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £1.00 

 

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN 

 

Emergency contact at time of trip (Please Print)  

 

NAME:......................................... RELATIONSHIP................................................ 

 

TEL. NO............................................ 

                      

Signed................................................Parent/Guardian     Date.............................. 

 

 


